----- Forwarded message -----

From: Cavallini Email <avalliniemail@usrschoolsk8.com>

Date: Thu, Jan 23, 2020 at 9:14 PM

Subject: Washington D.C. Trip / Electronic Presentation

To: 8th Grade Parents

8th Grade Parents/Guardians,

It was a pleasure to see many parents attend our Washington D.C. information sessions. Below is a link to the electronic presentation that supported both meetings. If you were not able to attend and/or have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at your convenience (Main Office - Sue Doherty).

Also below, you will find a link to a page on our website dedicated to trip information.

<u>Link</u>: Washington D.C. Trip Parent Presentation

<u>Link</u>: Washington D.C. Informational Webpage

****PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. ALL REPLIES ARE ROUTED TO AN UNMONITORED MAILBOX. PLEASE REACH OUT DIRECTLY TO SCHOOL PERSONNEL WITH ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS YOU MAY HAVE****